Peakhurst West Public School swimming pool Community update | 11 December 2024

Dear students, staff, parents, carers and community members,

Further to our update regarding the <u>temporary closure of the swimming pool at Peakhurst West Public School</u>, we are pleased to advise that the pool will be reopening for community groups on Saturday 14 December.

We understand that the swimming pool is an important facility for members of the community groups who use it and have taken measures to address the requirements identified by Georges River Council.

The Expression of Interest (EOI) to find a suitable operator to manage the facility in an ongoing capacity opened on Monday 9 December. Details of the EOI can be found on the NSW Department of Education School Infrastructure website.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the sudden closure of the pool on Friday 6 December. We look forward to working with the community to find a long term solution for this important facility.

If you would like any further information please contact <u>schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au</u> or on 1300 482 651.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.



